South Central Christian Men’s Fellowship Minutes
June 23, 2014
Cabool Christian Church - Family Night
98 in attendance; Willow Springs had the most present.
Johnny talked about the upcoming golf tournament, and what it is about.

Question was asked — how many scholarships have been given out?

President Barry Crouse talked about the church plant project. Barry then led in
prayer for the church plant project.

Next meeting will be in Salem 28 July.
We then watched a video from the Creation Truth Foundation.

Jon Slaton, secretary



